i\ OCALA QUILT SHOW -
‘2% OPPORTUNITY QUILT STILL
HAPPENING!!

' Country Road Quilters 2020 quilt show
, has been postponed until November 5 - 6.
2021.

Rar.. But we are still giving away our 2020
o Opportunity quilt in November 2020.
Tickets can now be purchased on our
website through PayPal or by mail to our
~ PO Box. Costis 6 ticketsfor $5. Complete
= information can be found at
vas8l Www.crgocala.com




